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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Kirsty McMahon and I am the owner of a company 

called First Class Theatre. I do an after school club on a Monday from 3.30 until 4.30 in Redwell 

Primary School. The aim of the classes is for the children to learn a variety of skills and to work 

towards a show for staff and parents.  

The drama classes will work on various drama techniques and build the children’s confidence in 

performance. 

If your child would be interested in the Drama After School Club the cost is £5.00 per session. You 

can pay by cash or cheque and you can pay per term or weekly. There are 20 spaces available for 

years 1,2,3,4 5 and 6. If more than 20 children want to do it then names will be drawn at random 

and the rest placed on a waiting list. 

This club is going to run on a Monday, starting Monday 16th September 2019. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Many Thanks 

 

Kirsty McMahon (Miss) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Drama club starting in September 2019  

Year 1/2/ 3/4/5/6 

Return Slip 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________ 

Child’s class: ____________________________________ 

 

My child would like to take part in the after school Drama club and I 

acknowledge that they must not miss 2 consecutive sessions in order to keep 

their place. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ 

Relationship to child:___________________________ 

Contact telephone number:______________________ 

 


